
 
 

 
Request for Expressions of Interest 

E24-OP179 CLIMATE CHANGE STUDY 

 

Emera Newfoundland & Labrador operates the Maritime Link, a 500 MW +/- 200kV HVDC 
overland and subsea transmission link between the island of Newfoundland and Nova Scotia. 

We are seeking from qualified companies an expression of interest in conducting a desktop 
Climate Change Study focused on providing climate modelling and related data for the Maritime 
Link’s geographical areas.  The activities will include utilizing the Intergovernmental Panel on 
Climate Change’s Representative Concentration Pathways (RCP) and other available climate 
modelling information to assess potential future climatic conditions for consideration. 

Companies interested in this expression of interest are asked to return a completed copy of 
our EOI questionnaire by 2 p.m. NDT on October 4, 2024. To request a copy of the 
questionnaire, please email a request to ENLprocurement@emera.com. 

 

Emera Newfoundland & Labrador is committed to conducting 
business in a manner that ensures the health and safety of all people 

on our worksites, is respectful of the environment, and promotes 
diversity and inclusion. 


